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As of Sunday afternoon, The Victorian

Government released its plan for easing
coronavirus (COVID-19) restrictions. It

includes the following decisions about rural
and regional school operations.

Schools will continue to provide remote and
flexible learning for the remainder of Term 3,
in rural and regional Victoria, consistent with

current settings.

5 – 9 OCTOBER 
(FIRST WEEK OF TERM 4)

Remote and flexible
learning will continue for

students in rural and
regional Victoria.

On-site supervision for
children of permitted

workers and vulnerable
students will continue to
be provided consistent
with existing guidelines.

Outside school hours care
will be available to

students attending for on-
site supervision.

FACE COVERINGS:
Wearing face coverings will be

mandatory throughout
Victoria from 11.59pm on

Sunday 2 August.  This means
everyone over the age of 12
must wear a face covering

when they leave their home for
one of four reasons: study or

work — if you cannot work
from home, medical care and

care giving, shopping for
essentials & daily exercise.

Face coverings are also
recommended in situations

where maintaining 1.5 metres
of physical distance is not

possible

COMMUNITY GROUPS:
Community groups and the local community are not

permitted to use the school facilities, including the
playgrounds, school grounds, MPC and oval. Signs

stating that the grounds are restricted will be placed at
the gates and playgrounds.


